
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    CONTACT: Jennifer Michels 
January 13, 2014      202.628.9262 703.395.2195 
       jenniferm@ttd.org  

 
Transportation Workers Will Miss Rep. George Miller 

 
WASHINGTON, DC—Transportation Trades Department, AFL-CIO (TTD) President Edward 
Wytkind issues this statement on the pending retirement of House Education and Workforce 
Committee Ranking Member Rep. George Miller (D-CA): 
 
“Working people will lose a fierce advocate when Rep. George Miller retires in 2015.  
Throughout his astounding 40 years of public service, George Miller has had made it his 
mission to lift the lives of ordinary Americans and carry their voices to the House chamber. 
 
“George Miller will always be remembered for his visible battles on behalf of working people and 
for his view that federal policies should create and protect good jobs. That is why the legacy of 
George Miller will always be linked to the great American ideal that strong unions and collective 
bargaining provide working people the clearest path to safe, middle-class jobs. 
 
“We owe George Miller our heartfelt thanks and gratitude for his tireless service to the people of 
California’s 11th congressional district and our nation.” 
 

### 

The Transportation Trades Department, AFL-CIO, represents 32 member unions in the aviation, 
rail, transit, motor carrier, highway, longshore, maritime and related industries. For more 
information, visit us at www.ttd.org or on Facebook and Twitter. 
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